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Las Palmas
1901 South 60" Street
West Allis, W1 53214

To Whom It May Concern:

| am requesting that Las Palmas appear before the License and Health Committee. It has been
brought to my attention that the establishment no longer has a pest control company servicing
their property (previously it was Batzner Pest Management). There is a known rat issue on the
property and in the area. Pest Control is a requirement of the Wisconsin Food Code
(6-501.111) for establishments licensed under Department of Health Services 196. If there is
evidence of rodent activity inside the establishment, it is grounds for immediate closure. In
addition, the establishment has not paid for their personal property taxes (as of 6/18/2013). -

Please let me know if you need any additional information regarding the issues stated above.

Sincerely,
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Laura M. Temke
Community Health Environmentalist |l
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